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Trisha Darner
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Dear Trisha Darner:
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Thank you for your letter addressing your concerns about infant circumcision. I certainly
appreciate your efforts to bring this issue to the public's attention, and my office will look
into the matter as per your request. However. in the 2009 session my main health care
focus will be on securing health benefits and rights to children with Autism and their
families.

If you have any other questions or concerns, don't hesitate to contact my office.

p sentative Peter Buckley




